
 

 
 

 

 

12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

National Mourning Period 

Minsthorpe Community College joins the nation in mourning and we express our deepest 

sympathies for the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Her dedication to the United 

Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland and to her other realms and territories over 

the past 70 years is unparalleled and we thank her for her service. Our College will observe 

the mourning period and, as a mark of respect, our union flag is flying at half-mast.  

 

Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September 2022 

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th September 2022. This day will be a bank 

holiday and Minsthorpe Community College will be closed to students and staff on this day 

as a mark of respect. 

 

We will be open as usual on Tuesday 20th September 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely 

                

Mr M Gilmore     Mrs R Merritt 

Principal     Principal  
 

 


